
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted. 
 
7  There was heard a report by Watch Commander Paul Carbry, Scottish Fire 
and Rescue Service (SFRS) regarding the current issues, incidents and work being 
carried out in the ward for Quarter 2, from 1st July to 30th September 2024, advising 
the Partnership  
 
(1)  that the service had attended 1,132 incidents in the North West area of which 

127 were in the ward, 25 fires, 27 Special Services and 75 false alarms, with 
no fatalities recorded;  

 
(2)  of the work carried out by SFRS to educate youths and the general public to 

raise continued awareness on water safety, including working with Queens 
Cross Housing Association, school engagements and the introduction of QR 
codes, which provided safety information; and  

 
(3)  that Stage 2 of the public consultation would be progressed during early 2025.  
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the report and thanked Watch Commander Carbry for the work carried 

out by the service; and 
 

(b) raised concerns and questions that were addressed by Watch Commander 
Carbry. 

 
 


